
Thomas Jefferson University Thomas Jefferson University 

Jefferson Digital Commons Jefferson Digital Commons 

A Word From the Writing Team (Newsletter) Academic Commons (AC) and Jefferson 
Libraries 

7-1-2023 

A Word from the Writing Team (July 2023) A Word from the Writing Team (July 2023) 

Pam Walter, MFA 
Thomas Jefferson University, pamela.walter@jefferson.edu 

Liz Declan, MA, MFA 
Thomas Jefferson University, liz.declan@jefferson.edu 

Follow this and additional works at: https://jdc.jefferson.edu/wcnewsletter 

 Part of the Medicine and Health Sciences Commons, Publishing Commons, Scholarship of Teaching 

and Learning Commons, and the Technical and Professional Writing Commons 

Let us know how access to this document benefits you 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Walter, MFA, Pam and Declan, MA, MFA, Liz, "A Word from the Writing Team (July 2023)" (2023). A Word 
From the Writing Team (Newsletter). Newsletter 44. 
https://jdc.jefferson.edu/wcnewsletter/44 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Jefferson Digital Commons. The Jefferson Digital 
Commons is a service of Thomas Jefferson University's Center for Teaching and Learning (CTL). The Commons is 
a showcase for Jefferson books and journals, peer-reviewed scholarly publications, unique historical collections 
from the University archives, and teaching tools. The Jefferson Digital Commons allows researchers and interested 
readers anywhere in the world to learn about and keep up to date with Jefferson scholarship. This article has been 
accepted for inclusion in A Word From the Writing Team (Newsletter) by an authorized administrator of the 
Jefferson Digital Commons. For more information, please contact: JeffersonDigitalCommons@jefferson.edu. 

https://jdc.jefferson.edu/
https://jdc.jefferson.edu/wcnewsletter
https://jdc.jefferson.edu/library
https://jdc.jefferson.edu/library
https://jdc.jefferson.edu/wcnewsletter?utm_source=jdc.jefferson.edu%2Fwcnewsletter%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/648?utm_source=jdc.jefferson.edu%2Fwcnewsletter%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1357?utm_source=jdc.jefferson.edu%2Fwcnewsletter%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1328?utm_source=jdc.jefferson.edu%2Fwcnewsletter%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1328?utm_source=jdc.jefferson.edu%2Fwcnewsletter%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1347?utm_source=jdc.jefferson.edu%2Fwcnewsletter%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://library.jefferson.edu/forms/jdc/index.cfm
http://www.jefferson.edu/university/teaching-learning.html/


 
  

  

KUDOS 

ACADEMIC COMMONS LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE 

Thanks to Elizabeth D’Angel and a cast of dozens, the Academic Commons website got a 
major update! It takes a village, and you are part of it, so send us your feedback (and any 
glitches you encounter). Besides writing resources, check out the library guides, 
technology, Canvas sessions, and more. You can find the new layout and features 
here: https://academiccommons.jefferson.edu/. 
  

PUBLICATION SPOTLIGHT 

Gabrielle Scher and co-authors published their paper, "GP38 as a vaccine target for 
Crimean-Congo hemorrhagic fever virus" in npj Vaccines on May 20, 
2023. Congratulations to the team! 
  

REMINDERS 

  

First Friday writing retreat hiatus 

Do you need some “me time” for your scholarly writing? The First Friday retreats will 
return in the fall, but reach out if you or your team would like us to organize a summer mini 
retreat for you. 

  

Scott Renovations and You 

The fourth floor of Scott Memorial Library will be closed to renovate the Archives. Please 
use bathrooms on the 2nd floor, 3rd floor, and basement (who knew) for the rest of 2023. 
  

MS4 Residency Personal Statement Workshops 

We are hosting two residency personal statement workshops this summer.  Meetings will 
be held in person in Scott 200A on July 26 from 5-6 PM and on August 24 from 4-5 PM. 
Please email liz.declan@jefferson.edu to RSVP for either or both dates. 
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Finally, the OPWPC is available to host scholarly writing and publishing workshops as 
needed for any Jefferson department. Contact Pamela.Walter@Jefferson.edu or 
Liz. Declan@Jefferson.edu for information. 
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